
To be a summer reader, Kindergarten through 5th graders must read 10 books during their summer 
vacation. Books for local library programs are also acceptable and books over 150 pages may count for two 
books. After reading the books, students should have their parents visit RepStephens.com and click “Oceans 
of Possibilities Summer Reading Program.” There, they can list how many books the student has read over 
the summer. Parents and students can also drop off or mail a paper form at Rep. Stephens’ District Office 
(5515 N East River Rd., Chicago).

All participants who read 10 books will receive a voucher for two tickets to see the Chicago Wolves at the 
Allstate Arena during the 2023-24 Season. The individual who reads the most books beyond the 10-book 
goal—this summer’s “Grand Champion”—will receive two tickets for Disney on Ice. Rep. Stephens will also 
have informational brochures on state and local programs available.

Submission of the Google Form or paper form is due by August 15, 2023. If using the paper form, please 
enclose a page with additional books if the student read over 10 books. Dive right into Oceans of Possibilities 
with a good book!

I was a summer reader. I read the 
following ten books during my 
summer vacation . . .
1.	

2.	

3.	

4.	

5.	

6.	

7.	

8.	

9.	

10.	

I verify that my child has read all the books 
above.

Name/Age

School Name

Phone Number

Street Address

City					               Zip

E-mail
 Sign me up for Rep. Stephens’  Enewsletter.

Signature of parent or guardian

REP. BRAD STEPHENS’ SUMMER READING CLUBREP. BRAD STEPHENS’ SUMMER READING CLUB



Eisenhower Public Library
4613 N Oketo Ave.
Harwood Heights

Schiller Park Public Library
4200 Old River Rd.
Schiller Park

Franklin Park Public Library
10311 Grand Ave.
Franklin Park

Niles-Maine District Library
6960 W Oakton St.
Niles

Oriole Park Branch
7454 W Balmoral Ave.
Chicago

Roden Branch
6083 N Northwest Highway
Chicago

LOCAL LIBRARIES

Rep. Jacki Stephens's 
Summer Reading Club 

2022

SAVE THE DATE
CHILDREN’S SAFETY EXPO

June 10, 2023
9:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.

St. Rosalie Church
4401 N Oak Park Ave.

Harwood Heights

OCEANS OF OCEANS OF 
POSSIBILITIESPOSSIBILITIES

Dear neighbor,

As this is an exciting 
time while you 
approach summer 
vacation, you may 
be planning ahead 
for the long break! 
I am inviting you to 
join my Oceans of 
Possibilities Summer 
Reading Program. 
Reading is a fantastic 
way to connect to new worlds, travel through 
time, and see life through someone else’s eyes. 
You can also take these worlds with you—to the 
park, on vacation, and right at home. This program 
challenges you to read 10 books this summer, and 
books over 150 pages count for two books! 

If you read 10 books, you will receive a voucher 
for two tickets to see the Chicago Wolves at the 
Allstate Arena during the 2023-24 Season. The 
individual who reads the most books beyond 
the 10-book goal—this summer’s “Grand 
Champion”—will receive two tickets for Disney 	
on Ice.

I wish you well as you take exams, sign yearbooks, 
and wrap up the school year. Congratulations 
on a successful academic year and have a great 
summer!

Sincerely,

Rep. Brad Stephens’
Summer Reading 

Club 2023


